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!
QUESTIONS NEED TO BE ADDRESSED  

Thank you to Elizabeth C. Fournier, Executive Member, North Bay Taxpayers 
Association, Mark King, Councillor Koziol and a few others who refuse to let this 
debacle get swept under the rug, and shame on those who “want to learn from this and get 
on with it.” I, for one, have been keeping track of those councillors who have expounded 
this philosophy and will not be voting for them. As a matter of fact, it will be interesting 
to see who of this council we will trust again. I have investigated some of the facts and 
figures surrounding the Battalion’s tenure in Brampton and the bid to bring them here and 
am appalled that this happened at all without a plebiscite. The questions raised in Ms. 
Fournier’s letter to the editor entitled “Council playing a shell game” need to be 
addressed and North Bay is waiting and will not allow those responsible (all of council, 
you should have kept on top of this, especially considering the approach used to proceed 
with Memorial Gardens’ renovation). Elizabeth, thank you for your huge effort. Many, 
many appreciate it.  

ANNA OLMSTED  

NORTH BAY  


